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Pan-Atlantic University welcomed the Father five years ago today
On Monday 23 July 2018 the Prelate spent most of the day at the outskirts of Lagos. In the morning he visited and dedicated the Grotto dedicated to Our Lady of Perpetual Help at the Pan-Atlantic University. At 11:00 a.m., he had a meeting and get-together with the promoters of that educational initiative as well as some members of the administration of the university.
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This is the video summary of the trip and the articles that were published during his stay in 2018:
Video Highlights of the Prelate of Opus Dei’s Visit to Nigeria
The Prelate of Opus Dei in Nigeria, 19 - 26 July 2018
(this page contains the articles published during his stay)
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